

## **MEMORANDUM**

TO: BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

FROM: JACK SIMONEAU, PLANNING DIRECTOR

RE: MEMBERSHIP

The upcoming expiration of terms is on June 30, 2017 for the below Seats. The Planning Department continuously seeks applications for the Planning Board.

Please be aware that the below members would like to be reconsidered. There are no new applications.

- 1. Harold Bankirer, Town Seat, appointed August 2009 to fill unexpired term
- 2. Stephen Swanick, Town Seat, appointed July 2015 to fill unexpired term
- 3. Susan Thomas, Town Seat, appointed April 2015 to fill unexpired term